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EYFS & KS1 

Christmas Production 

RISE  

Christmas Coffee Cup Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
This week Mr James Hanson from Rise Coffee shop came into School to 
announce the winners of the Christmas coffee cup stamp, and to present 
them with their prizes and certificates.  We had such a hard job judging all 
the entries (from KS2) that Mr Hanson decided to choose two additional 
winners, and these designs will be made into Christmas cards!  
These will be sold in RISE and all proceeds from the sales will go to the 
Wilmslow Animal Sanctuary 
  
Congratulations to the winners of the Christmas coffee cup stamp-  
Bethany (F3) and Alex (F3), and to the winners of the Christmas card 
designs- Ava (F4) and Georgia (F5). 
 

All entries will be on display in Rise coffee shop during the month of 
December. 

 

 

Christmas Tree festival at the  

Methodist Church, Wilmslow  

(4th-6th Dec) 

 

 
 

Parents’ Committee would like to say a big ‘Thank 

You’ to everyone who helped with the Christmas 

Fair this year. 

This week we have enjoyed two fabulous performances of ‘Nursery 

Rhyme Nativity’ and ‘Baubles’. The children form Kindergarten to 

Form 2 enjoyed performing to parents and families, singing beauti-

fully and working together to tell their stories.  We are incredibly 

proud of them all! 

 

Many thanks to all the EYFS and KS1 staff for all their hard work! 

 

The Festive Season has officially begun! 

 



What’s On 

No Clubs 
 

Monday 7th December 
 

12.35pm Violin/Recorders’ Group 
 
Tuesday 8th December 
 

Carol Service Rehearsal at St Bartholomew’s 
 
2pm F5 & F6 Carol Singing 
 
Wednesday 9th December 
 

6.00pm Carol Service St Bartholomew’s   
       Church Rec—Y6 
 
Thursday 10th December 
 

Home Clothes Day 
Christmas Lunch and visit from  
Father Christmas 
Christmas parties 
 
Friday 11th December 
 

11.00am Reindeer Ramble 
1.45 Pantomime—Mother Goose 
 

School closes for holidays—normal time 
 

Merits & Courtesies 
 

Bronze Merit 
 

Well done to Lola, Leonhard, Holly  & Milla in Rec;  
Max, Louis & Raphael in F1; Johanna & Zara in F2; 
Sophie & Lily in F4 and Georgia in F6 who have 
earned their bronze courtesy this week! 

 

Bronze Courtesy 
 

Well done to Maddie, Darcie, Tyler and Amelia in 
Rec; Oliver, Louis, Ariana, Henrike & Max in F1 and 
Zara and Jessica in F2 who have earned their 
bronze courtesy this week! 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Many Happy Returns to the  

following children who celebrate their 

birthday this week 
 

Amelie F4  & Holly Rec. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done to our Stars of the Week for all their  
effort and hard work! 

Stars of the Week 

The National Year 5 & 6 

Science Quiz Championship 

On Monday Ava from F6 and Hallie, Milly and Ruby 

from Form 5 represented our School in the National 

Prep Schools Inter-School Science Quiz Champion-

ship. The quiz was hosted by Simon the quizmaster 

who asked a wide range of scientific questions with 

the children buzzing in using personal, wireless hand-

sets to select their answers. This was a thrilling and 

entertaining event for our children to be a part of. The 

girls did incredibly well and we are very proud of each 

one of them. Thank you to Mrs Rigby, Mrs Connolly, 

Mrs Hall, Ms Cheetham and the rest of Form 5 for the 

great support.  

 


